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                                                  CLARIFICATION 

 

Date: September 4, 2024 

 

Dear Students, 

 

This is to inform you that Dipin Damodaran Sir is no longer associated with  ForumIAS in the capacity of Current 

Affairs Faculty. 

We tried our best, but in the end succumbed to market forces. 

We would like to assure all our students that we are committed to continue providing high quality coaching 

and mentorship that has enabled thousands of our students to ace the exam with top ranks that is in line with 

our philosophy 

You can read more about it - https://forumias.com/blog/philosophy 

For students of Current Affairs 2024 

This does not affect our Mains appearing Current Affairs 2024 students as the course has been completed 

by the faculty. 

For students of Current Affairs 2025 

For our students of Current Affairs 2025, we would like to assure you that your fees paid to ForumIAS for the 

program is 100% safe. While we are yet to receive an official / formal email / in-person communication from the 

faculty, all our Current Affairs 2025 Students will have two choices with immediate effect 

Choice 1: To apply for 100% refund of Current Affairs Fees paid to ForumIAS and discontinue. 

Choice 2: To continue with ForumIAS for their year long Prelims-cum-Mains Current Affairs, which they 

can attend for 2 weeks. During those two weeks, if they would like to discontinue, they will be entitled to a 100% 

refund of the fees paid. Classes for Current Affairs 2025 will commence from September 11, 5PM in both online 

and offline mode. 

We shall be sending all our students separate communication to apply for refund of fees on or before September 

12, 12PM, 2024. 

We thank you for your continued trust and support. 

 

-- 

Wishing you Success, 

Always 

ForumIAS Academy 
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